
 

 

 

 

 

March 14, 2020 
 

 
To All First Nations University of Canada Students, 

 
 
First Nations University of Canada will suspend classes and labs (both face-to 
face and current online courses) next week to support a transition to distance 
learning for students. The suspension will also aid in reducing the possible spread 
of COVID-19. 
 
The suspension of classes will be for a minimum of 4 days, March 16th 
through to March 19th.  
 
Classes will resume, via distance learning distribution, on Friday, March 20th.  
 
During this period, First Nations University of Canada faculty and instructors will 
prepare for the distance delivery of courses for the remainder of semester. 
 
The method of delivery of final exams has yet to be determined. However, once a 
decision has been made, all students will be advised in advance. 
 
More information will be shared as plans are developed.  
 
If you have further questions about your specific course, please speak with your 
instructor directly. 

 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Bonnie Rockthunder 

Senior Communications Officer 

Phone: 306.790.5950 ext. 2510 

Email: comm@fnuniv.ca  
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